
C1 First LTT of  the project 
   From the 18th to 24th March, 16 partners from Turkey, Spain, 
Estonia and France came to Germany (Berufskolleg Borken) to discuss 
different reading strategies. 

   Our first teachers' training meeting was held in order to discuss 
different reading strategies and to compile a guide 

   Our collaboration was very fruitful. Every nation presented five 
different reading strategies it has already implemented in its language 
lessons. After that we had a vivid discussion and reflection of  the 
activities. 

   As dissemination is not only important on a school based level, we 
were also welcomed by the mayor of  Borken who was really interested 
in our project. In order to get to know the history of  Borken, we took 
part in a guided tour that was quite amusing. 

   The next day, language teachers introduced how literature/language 
lessons are taught at their school using a PPP. Every nation drew its 
conclusions being part of  the final guide. 

   To enhance the team spirit, we visited the print museum in Borken 
and created a poster using former printing techniques in mixed groups 
so that every nation was represented in one group. 

   As the culture of  each partner also plays an important role in the 
project, we visited the Cologne Cathedral and the treasure chamber of  
the Cathedral. On another day we went to Essen, an important town 
in the Ruhrgebiet area, where we visited the “Zeche Zollverein” 
representing mining in the Ruhrgebiet. After that we gained an insight 
into the life of  the Krupp family. 
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   The fourth day of  the TTM was a working day. Partners worked in a workshop on different 
reading strategies experiencing various reading strategies. We only learn by doing if  we are 
involved in the task. After that a discussion took part and we compiled the guide. 

   Moreover, students taking part in the project were invited to introduce themselves and to 
report about their project work. As students also join the next mobility the partners were quite 
curious getting to know the students. In addition, we decided that every nation should bring a 
T-shirt to the mobility including the logo of  the school, the logo of  the project and the 
Erasmus+ logo. 

   Furthermore, we agreed on a date for the fourth mobility in Estonia (23. 09.-29.09). Besides, 
we talked about the Europass Mobility that every nation has to fill in. We also discussed the 
student’s work on Etwinning. 
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